There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

I.

3

The fable is a story about the ant and the grasshopper. The ant works very hard in summer for storing the food for winter. But the grasshopper is lazy and just sings in summer. In winter, the ant has many foods to eat, but the grasshopper doesn't have any food to eat and go to ant's house to ask for help. But the ant is very unfriendly and laughs on the grasshopper. The ant doesn't give any food to grasshopper. Lastly, the grasshopper died. In this story, we can know that if you work hard, you can have a better life

After I read the story, I think that it is different with the Aesop fable. Although the beginning of both stories are very silimilar, the ending is totally different. Tom just like the grasshopper, he likes to have fun and don't like to work. And George just likes the ant, he works hard for his whole life. Tom left his family and his job, and went to find his lifestyle. He just like the grasshopper, singing all over the summer, and did't prepare for the winter. He plays for the whole life and don't perpare for the future. George just like the ant, work hard for the future. But the ending is different. Tom has a better life than George, since Tom married with a rich woman. And he didn't need to work while George works very hard. In this story, it told me that this world is very unfair, but we still need to work hard because not all people as lucky as Tom.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas?

- 1. How well does it address the assighment? 1
- 2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?) 1
- 3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated? 1
- 4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand? There are some grammatical errors. 2

What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay?

1.I The author needs to summarize the fable and the short story, then connect it with his main idea. He will then support it two or three examples from his own experience.

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

II.

All work and no play makes Jake a dull boy"

The Maugham's story was different from the Aesop the fable of the ant and the grasshopper. Because Tom was as same as the grasshopper and he had a good life, both of stories had a little difference. The ant worked hard to save food in order to live in winter and it successed in winter but the grasshopper had fun all the day and it failed in winter. Thereby, the Maugham's story was totally difference because Tom was charm and friendly and his brother George was work-hard and role moral, their future had a different way. They had business and marriage but they were aggressive each other. Tom was handsome so many people loved him; George was role-moral so he wasn't attractive to people. Therefore, many people liked to have fun with Tom and help him. This was why Tom was received to many people of love and he won his brother George.

I agreed with the Maugham's story when a person worked hard and he was role-moral, he wasn't attractive to almost people. He was bored and couldn't create something; as a result, he didn't have a good social skill. However, when a person was friendly and charm because he had a good communicate with people and he kept a good relationship with people; as a result, he had a lot of people's love. Therefore, I agreed with Maugham because he affected in the real world.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas?

- 1. How well does it address the assignment? 4
- 2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?) 4
- 3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated? 3
- 4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand? 2 What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay?

The author can add some personal experience or some example from the others to support his opinion. He needs to think in English and do more exercise on his grammars, and he can read books to expand his essay words. Moreover, he should compare with other

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

III.

The fable "the ant and the grasshopper", Aesop describes the ant who is hardworking and get enough food to through the winter, and the grasshopper who is lazy and idle, in the end, he has to beg ant for a little food to through the winter. it shows if you are working hard, you will get what you the things you want. It shows save for the future and you won't be without. However, the article "the ant and the grasshopper" similar to "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy", Maugham describes two characters, Tom and his brother, George's life. their experience like the fable "the ant and the grasshopper", but with opposite ending. Tom is a idle and irresponsible man. he gets everything in the end. George is hardworking, responsible to his family and job. However, he only gets a small income and little house in the end. it shows no matter how work hard you are, you only get little; someone rely on his luck(smart) and gets everything.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas?

- 1. How well does it address the assignment? 4
- 2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?) 4
- 3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated?3
- 4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand?2

What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay?

you should work in the grammar and fluency and you should improve it.

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

IV.

The ant and the grasshopper is a fable by Aesop. the ant use to work hard all the summer to recollect food for the winter and the grasshoppers is singing and having fun. The winter comes and the ant has enough food, but the grasshopper doesn't. The moral of this fable is that we should save for the future.

The Ant and the Grasshopper by W. Somerset Maugham's story. Talks about two different lifestyles one is George, He is a hard worker person who always are thinking in the future, and how to be better day by day. In the other hand we have Tom he do not like to work he only want to enjoy himself and have fun every single day without responsibilities. Tom lives his life asking for money to his brother George who has to give money and do favors to him very often. George thinks that tom will end on the streets as a homeless, but it wasn't He got married with a rich woman. She died and tom received all house, bank accounts etc, in the end Tom has much more material things that his honorable brother who worked all those years.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas? 3

- 1. How well does it address the assignment?
- 2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?)
- 3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated?
- 4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand?

What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay? Our advice is that this summary should include important and correct details to make the reader more clear to understand, and also the author should fix grammar and sentences' fluency. In general, we could understand the response.

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

V.

"All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy."

When I was child, adult alway tought me that working hard can make you succeed, but now I think that it is the time to change this thought. working hard, in some extant, has advantages, but if you work whole day, you would not have time to go out with friends or coworkers. your live would be bored and you lose the good opportunity to develop relationship with your partner. In this society, work is not everything. you need to learn how to get along with other people. And boring life that are full of work would make people lack of passion and intense motion, and the people who lack of passion would never get work done perfectly. All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy. Human beings' life is short, and people should learn how to enjoy live. Otherwise, when they get older and recall their live, they would found their live are full of work and have nothing interesting and funy.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas?

- 1. How well does it address the assignment? 2
- 2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?)2
- 3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated?2
- 4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand?3

What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay? First, the author needs to start with a summary for us to understand the story about the ant and the grasshopper. Then, the author needs to add a stance to express his view. Third, the author needs to work a little bit more on his grammar and spelling because there are a few spelling

mistakes in this paragraph.

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

VI.

All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy

In the fable "The Ant and the Grasshopper" and the story "The Ant and the Grasshopper", George works hard as same as the ant, and Tom enjoys his life that is similar to the grasshopper. The ant collects food in the summer. Because the grasshopper sings whole summer, he begs the ant for food in the winter. The story has a different ending from the fable. George is old and earns some money, but Tom is charming and has a lot of money.

I agree with Maugham. People need to have an entertainment in their lives which can relax themselves and have fun. Also, every person has his own opportunity in the world. Like some Chinese men, they spend all the time in the kitchen. When they walk out, they are nervous because they do not know any news and they are hard to enter into this outside world. Moreover, some people will go to the casino for amusing and may win some money.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas?

1. How well does it address the assignment?

3

2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?)

3.5

3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated?

4

4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand?0

3

What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay?

<u>First:</u> The author should focus in the main idea on the second paragraph and support it. Because there is no organization.

<u>Second:</u> The author should use transition words to connect each sentences. Because it isn't address the assignment in a well way to understand all the fabul an.

<u>Third:</u> The author should write about his/her own experience.

<u>Fourth:</u> The author should review the essay second time to check and try to use synonyms to explain his/her thoughts.

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

VII.

Summary of the Fable

It is a Fable of an Ant and Grasshopper. The Ant was collecting food in the summer for winter while the Grasshopper was singing on a leaf. When winter comes, the Grasshopper did not have anything to eat.

In my opinion, I think that the message between Maugham's story and Aesop Fable, of the Ant and the Grasshopper are different for the fallowing reasons. First, in the Ant and the Grasshopper story, the Ant never gives the Grasshopper anything. Second, in the Maugham's story, George worked very hard because he wanted has money for his future. George has a brother who name is Tom. Tom did not like to work and his brother had to give him money. Tom liked to get everything easily without any effort. The two stories have the same context but the end is very different becasue Tom became rich and the Grasshopper no.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas?

- 1. How well does it address the assignment?
- 2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?)
- 3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated?
- 4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand? What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay?

There is a British saying that goes, "All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy." This applies to George in the Maugham story. Who do you agree with more: Aesop or Maugham? Explain your answer using examples from your own life and what you have observed in other people. (Other people can be people you know personally or have read about.)

VI. 1/2

All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy

In the fable "The Ant and the Grasshopper" and the story "The Ant and the Grasshopper", George works hard as same as the ant, and Tom enjoys his life that is similar to the grasshopper. The ant collects food in the summer. Because the grasshopper sings whole summer, he begs the ant for food in the winter. The story has a different ending from the fable. George is old and earns some money, but Tom is charming and has a lot of money.

I agree with Maugham. People need to have an entertainment in their lives which can relax themselves and have fun. Also, every person has his own opportunity in the world. Like some Chinese men, they spend all the time in the kitchen. When they walk out, they are nervous because they do not know any news and they are hard to enter into this outside world. Moreover, some people will go to the casino for amusing and may win some money.

On a scale of 1 to 5 with 1 being lowest and 5 being highest, how would you evaluate this essay in the following areas?

- 1. How well does it address the assignment?3
- 2. How is the organization? (Do the sentences follow each other logically?)3
- 3. Fluency: Does it sound like English? Or does it sound like it was translated?4
- 4. Grammar: Do errors/spelling in the grammar make it difficult to understand?3

What advice would you give the author to be able to expand this into a 300 word essay? we think that the person who wrote this essay should expand it explaining more about the story as the same he\she did with the fable. we recommend to add more details to understand it. Also, check the punctuations.